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Progress and Patience 
 

     This week I had my first mentor visit. I met with Mr. Eric Horstman at the Corgan 

office in downtown Dallas where he introduced me to a few of his colleagues. He gave 

me advice for going into college to be an architect and what it is like working in the 

field. He also gave me advice and suggestions for my original work.  

     He talked about making my original work more conceptual and theoretical than 

pragmatic, especially since I do not know all of the nuts and bolts of architecture yet. 

He also suggested that instead of making a house, I should design a dream resort for 

my client. My original client has not at this point responded to me with what she 

would like for her dream resort, so I may have to find another client to work with.  

     Going forward, I will have to work on working with my client and really pushing 

them for the answers I need, because I do not have time to wait on them to ponder the 

questions of life while watching the Cowboys game and not responding to me. I will 

reach out again sometime today or tomorrow so that I can get the response I need to 

start my work. I have already missed one deadline.  


